EPS Foundation Announces Executive Director
Elkhorn, NE: Tuesday, March 13, 2012

The Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation named Stacey L. Falk as its new Executive Director.  
Stacey is excited about the opportunity and says, “It enables me to combine my passion for the Elkhorn Public School system and my leadership in community volunteering.  My main goal is to continue the excellent reputation of the EPS Foundation and increase our level of Encouragement, Involvement & Achievement within the district.”  

Stacey has experience in both non-profit and corporate leadership.  She graduated from Norfolk High School in Norfolk, Nebraska and holds a bachelor’s degree in business from the University of Nebraska at Kearney.  She has worked with a variety of companies and organizations including: Union Pacific Railroad, the Rose Theater, the Omaha Symphony and most recently Duane Svec Advertising.  
Stacey has lived in the Elkhorn School District for 13 years.  She and her husband, Kevin, were attracted to the “close-knit neighborhoods and great school system.”  Stacey and Kevin have three sons: Joshua, currently a sophomore at University of Nebraska at Lincoln; Jacob, a junior at Elkhorn South High School; and Joey, a 3rd grader at Spring Ridge Elementary. 

 
